

June 23, 2014

Dr. Tracy Teaff Chief Liaison Officer Texas A&M University-Central Texas 1001 Leadership Place Killeen, TX 76549

Dear Dr. Teaff:

Thank you for your submission dated May 15, 2014, received on May 23, 2014, providing information which we requested in our letter dated May 8, 2014, concerning the Master of Science in Marriage and Family Therapy and the Master of Science in Clinical Mental Health Counseling degree programs to be offered, effective summer 2014.

As requested, the University has provided a description of student support programs, services, and activities to support the programs. Complete descriptions of the following services which will support the programs were provided: academic advising, academic support, career services, counseling services, disability services, library, teaching and general purpose labs, student engagement, student financial assistance, technology support services, and veterans' affairs. The support services are administered under the Provost and Vice President of Academic and Student Affairs.

The Board of Trustees of the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges reviewed the materials seeking approval of the Master of Science in Marriage and Family Therapy and Master of Science in Clinical Mental Health Counseling degree programs. It was the decision of the Board to approve the programs and include them in the scope of the current accreditation.

No invoice was enclosed with the original letter to the institution. Enclosed please find an invoice for \$300 to help defray the cost of review of the prospectus.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

Belle S. Wheelan

President

BSW/ABC:iyw

Enclosure

Cc: Dr. Marc A. Nigliazzo, President

Dr. Crystal A. Baird



SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

June 23, 2014

Dr. Tracy Teaff Chief Liaison Officer Texas A&M University-Central Texas 1001 Leadership Place Killeen, TX 76549

Dear Dr. Teaff:

Thank you for your submission dated May 15, 2014, received on May 23, 2014, providing information which we requested in our letter dated May 8, 2014, concerning the Master of Science in Marriage and Family Therapy and the Master of Science in Clinical Mental Health Counseling degree programs to be offered, effective summer 2014.

As requested, the University has provided a description of student support programs, services, and activities to support the programs. Complete descriptions of the following services which will support the programs were provided: academic advising, academic support, career services, counseling services, disability services, library, teaching and general purpose labs, student engagement, student financial assistance, technology support services, and veterans' affairs. The support services are administered under the Provost and Vice President of Academic and Student Affairs.

The Board of Trustees of the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges reviewed the materials seeking approval of the Master of Science in Marriage and Family Therapy and Master of Science in Clinical Mental Health Counseling degree programs. It was the decision of the Board to approve the programs and include them in the scope of the current accreditation.

No invoice was enclosed with the original letter to the institution. Enclosed please find an invoice for \$300 to help defray the cost of review of the prospectus.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

Belle S. Wheelan

President

BSW/ABC:iyw

Enclosure

Dr. Marc A. Nigliazzo, President

Dr. Crystal A. Baird